
 

 

 

 

 

A Heartfelt Thank You and Farewell from Food & Fire BBQ-Taphouse 

It is with a mix of gratitude and sadness that we announce the closing of our Food & Fire BBQ-

Taphouse location in Middletown, NY, effective (DATE).  After careful consideration and in 

light of various circumstances, we have made the difficult decision to close our doors. We will 

continue to build our brand that continues to thrive in the Binghamton, NY and Moosic, PA 

markets, but we must part ways with this location. 

Over the two years, we have been privileged to be a part of the vibrant Middletown community, 

as well as a committed tenant of the Galleria at Crystal Run. We want to express our deepest 

gratitude to our loyal customers, dedicated employees, and the surrounding neighborhood and 

friends for welcoming us and allowing us to serve you. Your support has meant the world to us, 

and we will always cherish the connections we’ve made and the memories we’ve shared. 

To our incredible team, thank you for your hard work, passion, and commitment to excellence. It 

has been an honor to work alongside you, and we are deeply grateful for your dedication to 

making our restaurant a warm and inviting place for all. 

Though we are closing this chapter, we are grateful for the opportunity to have been part of this 

community, and we will continue to cheer for the success of our fellow restaurants and other 

business partners in the market. 

We would be honored to serve you at our Binghamton, NY and Moosic, PA locations.  Please 

note that valid gift cards can be redeemed at any of our Food & Fire locations. 

Thank you again for your support and understanding. We wish you all the best and look forward 

to crossing paths again in the future. 

With sincere appreciation, 

The Food & Fire Ownership Team 

 


